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NOTICE OF RFP CANCELATION

On June 27, 2018 Behavioral Health and Recovery Services determined
that it was in the best interests of the County to cancel the Request for
Proposal (RFP) process at this time for Multi-Cultural Wellness Program
Services, Coastside Community.

The cancelation of the RFP will allow BHRS to conduct a needs
assessment with the Coastside Community and offer clients/consumers,
their family members and residents an opportunity to have more in-depth
input on the needs, structure and types of services and activities that would
create a meaningful multi-cultural wellness program.

BHRS plans to use the feedback from the corhmunity to restructure and
reissue the RFP for Multi-Cultural Wellness Program Services for the
Coastside Community at a later date.

If you have any questions regarding this change, please feel free to contact
me. :

Sincerely,

s e

Susann Reed
Contracts Manager, BHRS
650-573-2226




